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Dates For Your Diary 

Friday 23rd October  Break up for Half Term 

Monday 2nd November  Back to School   

Tuesday 3rd November  Parents Afternoon 

Monday 9th November  Class 3 to Durham - Greeks Workshop  

Tuesday 10th November  Class 3 Fire Safety Carousel  

Wednesday 11th November Class 3 to Evenwood New Cenetaph 

Monday 16th November Whole school to Evenwood to see ‘Jack and the  

      Beanstalk’ 

Tuesday 17th November  Class 2 Godly Play 

Friday 18th December  Break up for Christmas Holidays 

Tuesday 5th January  Back to school 

Secondary School Applications 

As you may be aware current year 6 pupils are in the process of applying for             

Secondary School Places for 2016. This process opened on 11th September 2015 and 

the closing date for applications is the 31st October 2015. Failure to apply before 

the 31st October closing date may significantly reduce the likelihood of being 

offered a place at their preferred school.  

Parents Afternoon 

We are holding our parents afternoon on Tuesday 3rd of  November,              

appointment sheets are available in the entrance or you can call school on 

01388 832411 to book a time. We start at 1.30 p.m. and last  appointments 

are at 5.30 p.m.  



 

School Information 

Telephone No:   01388 832411 
Fax No:    01388 835593 
Email Address:  ramshaw@durhamlearning.net 
Website:    www.ramshaw.durham.sch.uk 

Top Table 

The following children have behaved so well 

at lunch times this week that they got to sit on 

our top table.  Aidan Dunn, Ella Bellamy, Jake 

Mott, Emilia Hammond, Chloe Knapman and 

Amy Linsley all enjoyed their meal with table 

cloth, napkins, table decoration and juice.    

Well done to you all! 

Lunch Menus 

If your child has brought a school 

lunch menu home and would like to 

have school lunch, please return it 

to school by Tuesday 20th October. 

The new menus will start after the 

Half Term holiday. If your child 

would like to change from packed 

lunch to school dinners or from 

school  dinners to packed lunch, 

after the holidays, please let us 

know, in writing as soon as possible.  
Mornings 

Pupils should not be in the school yard    

before 8.50 a.m. as staff are busy getting 

ready for the school day and children will 

not be supervised. If you need your child 

to be at school before this time, Breakfast 

Club is available at a cost of 75p a day. This 

runs from 8.00 a.m. to 8.50 a.m.  

Half Term 

Just a reminder that we break up for 

Half Term on Friday 23rd October and 

return to school on Monday 2nd      

November.  

Pupil of the Week 

Class 1 Ben McClure 

Class 2 Paige Geddes 

Class 3 Ebony Leng 

Well done to you all! 


